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4th Sunday in Ordinary Time – 7th February 2021 

Mass Times:                                                                                                        

Sundays: 11.00 a.m. via webcam.  

Weekdays 10.00 a.m. via webcam.  

The Church will be open for Private Prayer from 11.00 a.m. to 5.00 p.m. 
on week days and 12.00 noon to 5.00 p.m. on Sundays.  

 
THOUGHT FOR THE DAY 
 
Which of us is not in need of some kind of healing? The healing touch of 
Jesus reaches out to all in need: the physically ill, the mentally disturbed, 
the addicts, the bereaved, the lonely, the distraught, the stressed, the 
sinners. He desires our well-being, that we might be fully alive and 
experience life in abundance. 
 
PRAYER 

I pray that, according to the riches of his glory, he may grant that you 
may be strengthened in your inner being with power through his Spirit, 
and that Christ may dwell in your hearts through faith, as you are being 
rooted and grounded in love. I pray that you may have the power to 
comprehend, with all the saints, what is the breadth and length and 
height and depth, and to know the love of Christ that surpasses 
knowledge, so that you may be filled with all the fullness of God. 
(Ephesians 3:16–19) 

http://www.marinoparish.ie/


LATEST GOVERNMENT INFORMATION: 

Due to the latest Government information advice and guidelines there 
will be no public Mass until further notice.  

Mass will be celebrated in Marino Church at 10.00 a.m. each morning 
and at 11.00 a.m. on Sundays via the internet. 
Join us on livestream at www.marinoparish.ie  

All booked weekend Mass intentions will be prayed for at the 11.00am 
Mass on Sunday.  

The Church will remain open for Private Prayer from 11.00a.m. to 
5.00p.m. Monday to Saturday and from 12.00 noon to 5.00p.m. on 
Sundays.  

 Please use Hand Sanitizer 
 

 Wear a Face Covering 
 

 Maintain Physical Distancing  
 

 Practice Good Respiratory Hygiene  
 

 To assist with contact tracing please download the HSE App or 
drop your name and contact number into the safes at the main 
entrance.  
 

 If you feel unwell or are displaying Covid-19 symptoms please do 
not come to Church and visit your doctor.  
 

 ACCEPT INDIVIDUAL RESPONSIBILITY AND STAY SAFE  
 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

 

VOLUNTEERS 

I wish to offer a sincere thanks to all our volunteers who continue to 
clean every day and keep our church safe. 



FIRST COMMUNION 
 
Our next Mass in preparation for First Communion will 
be celebrated over the web on Sunday next February 14th at 1230pm. 
Please note: 
 

The church will open for private prayer at the slightly later time of 2pm. 
 
 
CHILDRENS CORNER 
 
The Children's corner this week celebrates a Feast of Feast Days ! 
 
 
ANNUAL COLLECTION of ACCORD  
 
The ANNUAL COLLECTION of ACCORD Dublin, the Diocesan Agency for 
Marriage and the Family, will take place on the weekend of the 13th /14th 
February and will replace the usual Share Collection. 
 
 
CHRISTMAS DUES 
 
Offerings of Christmas Dues are being gratefully received – the Parish 
Team thanks you most sincerely for your continued support. 
 
 

INTERMITTEN PROBLEM WITH WEBCAM  

If you continue to have problems viewing our Live Stream please ensure 
that you have clicked on  ‘ACCEPT ALL COOKIES’ at bottom of website 
page, that the mute and volume buttons are activated and that you have 
refreshed the page.   Full details on website.                                                                                                                           
Also you could try the link -https://iframe.dacast.com/b/841/c/456384. 

 

 

 

https://iframe.dacast.com/b/841/c/456384


FAREWELL AND THANKS TO FR. PAUL CHURCHILL 
 
Congratulations to Fr. Paul Churchill on his appointment as Parish Priest 
to St. Joseph’s Parish, Berkeley Road.  Fr. Paul will take up his new 
appointment on the first Sunday of Lent.                    
During his time with us as Parish Chaplain Paul has been an inspiring and 
dedicated preacher of the Word of God and has given generously of his 
time and gifts and will be greatly missed.  
Since it is not possible to gather as a community to say farewell and 
thanks to Fr. Paul, you are invited, if you wish, to express your good 
wishes and thanks by leaving a note or card into the Sacristy or one of 
the safes at the back of the church.   
We wish Fr. Paul good health and happiness in his new ministry. 

 

 

PRAYER FOR THE SICK:  

Please pray for all in the parish who are seriously ill. 

 

RECENTLY DECEASED: 

Hilda McCabe 

 

ANNIVERSARIES:  

Michael Daniel, Mary Craig, 

Deceased Members of Ward & Clinton Families, 

Mary Hickey, Gwen O’Malley, 

Bridie Ward, Emil Szauer, 

Thomas McPartlin. 


